
Operations Department   
 

 

Date:  October 4, 2023 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment –October 18, 2023 – B/34/2023 

Operations has reviewed B/34/2023 – 11841 Lakeshore Road 309 & 0 Lakeshore Road 310 
application and offer the following comments: 

• A Drain apportionment will be required for this application. 

• Any new entrances will require an entrance permit from the Municipality of 
Lakeshore and will need to comply with the Corridor Management and Access 
Control Policy, the Municipality’s Development Manual and/or may require an 
access bridge to be obtained through the Drainage Act. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Engineering & Infrastructure Division.  
 
Marco Villella, P.Eng. 
Division Leader – Engineering & Infrastructure  
 


